
Legal Notice 
 
 The Arkansas Alternative Dispute Resolution Commission plans to amend the 
following rules: Requirements of the Certification of Mediators for Circuit Courts, 
Requirements for the Certification Mediators for the State Employee Grievance Program 
and Continuing Mediation Education Requirements for Certified Mediators. 
 
 Copies of the proposed amendments may be obtained by writing or calling the ADR 
Commission, or by visiting the website at https://courts.arkansas.gov/administration/adr. 
Please forward requests or comments to the ADR Commission care of Jennifer Taylor, 
625 Marshall Street, Little Rock, AR, 72201, or call (501) 682-9400, or email 
Jennifer.Taylor@arcourts.gov. The public comment period begins on Thursday, October 
26, 2017 at 8:30 am and ends at 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, November 29, 2017 at 4:30. 
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